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MORE SEMINARS!!! 

 
The Association is pleased to announce the next round of seminars.  We will be 
co-sponsoring these seminars with the Independent Insurance Agents and 
Brokers of South Carolina. 
 
The next seminars will be held as follows: 
 

• May 18th – Columbia 
 
• May 19th – Myrtle Beach 
 
• May 24th – Greenville 
 

Attached is a flyer with the details.  Please register by contacting the IIABSC 
directly.  You do not have to be a Big I member to attend. 
 
 

JUNE SEMINARS 
 
The Association is currently making arrangements for more seminars in June.  A 
bulletin will be distributed in the near future. 
 
Do not miss out . . . Certify your agency before June 30, 2005! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Registration Information On Back Of This Update 


